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It is because of parents like you who give so selflessly of your time, 
talent, and treasure that we are able to continue offering the 
wonderful programs that make our school such a special place. Your 
efforts directly contribute to the enrichment of our students’ 
experiences and help us sustain the vibrant community we all 
cherish.

We are so grateful for everything you do to support our school. You 
help make us more than just a school — you help make us a 
community, one that thrives because of families like yours.

Thank you again for all that you do. We are fortunate to have you as 
part of our school family!

On behalf of our entire school, 
we want to extend our 
deepest thanks and heartfelt 
appreciation for your ongoing 
support and generosity. Your 
regular volunteer work and 
thoughtful donations of 
much-needed items truly 
make a difference in our 
school.



Let us know if  you catch someone being a Good Disciple. 
We would love to share it in a future issue!

Good
Disciples

During the rush of the school day, sometimes the 
need for help can go unnoticed. This week, Kate 
McDougall noticed when one of our Irish was not 
feeling well. She kindly offered to walk with them 

for help or to retrieve the help that was needed. We 
are so grateful that she was in the right place at the 

right time and offered to lend a helping hand!



Our IRISH BAND took part in the City Band Festival. We couldn't 
be prouder of their hard work and dedication!

A HUGE thank you to our fantastic director, Mr. Booher, for his 
guidance and support, and to all the parents who helped make 
this event possible. Your encouragement and involvement mean 
the world to us!

Check out our talented musicians at one of their upcoming 
performances:

May 5, 12- 1PM, Peoria Courthouse Square
May 7,  6PM, Spring Band Concert, Sr. Mary Ann Gym

Band
Concert



Thank you to everyone who made the Blue Ribbon Book Fair a 
smashing success! Many of our students picked up some 
exciting new reads and helped build our classroom libraries and 
support our school library. 

A special thank you to our volunteer librarians for all of their 
time and dedication not only to the book fair, but also to our 
students in the library each and every week!

Book
Fair



On behalf of the 8th 
Grade Class, THANK 
YOU for supporting 
our BAKE SALE! All 

proceeds go towards 
our class gift to be 
presented to the 

school during 
graduation in May.

Bake
Sale



Kids
Heart

Challenge

https://www2.heart.org/site/TR?fr_id=11261&pg=company&company_id=500190


Teal
Thursday







Scholastic 
Bowl

Upcoming Matches
4/8/25 Holy Family @ Home

4/15 @ Roanoke Benson
4/24 @ Broadmoor Jr High
4/30 REGIONALS @ Home

Current Record

 6 - 2 .



IRISH
Athletics







IRISH
Athletics

Click to do the 

workout at home 

with your fa
mily this 

Lent 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1UfI27nyk7M-TPlgsulWilqsOo7xZQg9cgH0Zh_JQdiA/edit?usp=sharing


            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates








